10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 26 July 1379
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You wrote to ée on 18 July about the
possibility of dispersing Civil Servants frbm
the West Country to Glasgow. I was glad that
you were able to heér Paul Channon's statement
in the House today, in which he made it eleay
that we were pot going ahead with this proposal -

and equally glad that commonsense has had the

last word.
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The Rt. Hon. Edward du Cann, M.P.




